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Orientation Committee attends conference
by Kevin Ferguson because if you haven't been 

attending the meetings, this is 
your last chance of having any 
hope of being on the 1990 
Committee. (Kevin Ferguson 
is on the 1990 Orientation 
Committee.)

had by all who ventured out 
into the cold.

In closing, the executive 
wishes to inform the public of 
the 3rd general meeting which 
will be held in the next few 
weeks, BEFORE exams. Keep 
your eyes and ears open

Shaw was present while SUB 
Director, Kim Norris, did the 
honours. The lucky winner Sunday, March 11, at Buchan- 
was 1989 committee member an Field. Which was SNOW 
Jennifer Montgomery, who, FOOTBALL!! It was a very 
incidently sold the winning good turnout and everybody 
ticket. Congratulations go out who came was enthusiastic and 
to Jennifer.

The First official Orientation 
Committee event was held on

In November, Chairperson 
Bob Shaw and vice- 
Chairperson David Robinson 
of the 1990 Orientation Com- 
miuee attended the National 
Orientation Directors Associa­
tion Conference in Traverse 
City, Michigan.

The annual conference is 
useful in learning new skills 
for handling Orientation Week 
as well as picking up new ideas 
for new events.

Also, in November, the 
committee held its first general 
meeting. The new executive, 
was introduced at this "come as 
square as you dare" meeting. 
Many veterans were present 
along with all the new faces, 
however few did dare to be 
square.

The entire fall term was busy 
for High School Relations 
officer, Dave Flinn, with trips 
to high schools in Saint John, 
Moncton and the Miramichi. 
All were successful and the 
Orientation Committee is 
looking forward to having even 
more "Freshmen" for the 1990- 
1991 school year.

After the Christmas Break 
and the cold weather of 
January, the Orientation Com­
mittee held its second general 
meeting. Ap plications were 
issued, as tickets for a 50/50 
draw. The draw, which had a 
cash prize of $550, took place 

! in the SUB on March 9. Bob

ready to play. A fun time was

University Scholarship of 
Canada founded in 1965

I
Continued from pege 3% f
students volunteered as blood 
donors and UNB was the only 
institution of its kind to 
achieve such a high percentage. 
UNB is still showing lots of 
enthusiasm, but word has it 
that Mount Allison is a step 
above.
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by Murray Carew because of the tax bracket that 
they are in.

According to Peter Clarke, a 
supply school teacher, and part 
time agent of USC, in 1982 
3,427 children registered in the 
program and by 1989 the 
numbers increased to 114,139.

The program also gives out 
post-secondary awards. Walter 
DeJong, a student at UNB in 
Bachelor of Science in Biology 
received a $5,000 scholarship 
based on academic achieve­

ment
Clarke says that people 

naturally procrastinate about 
financial concerns. Parents 
might have the money for their 
children, but end up spending it 
elsewhere or need it for other 
reasons. Therefore the children 
end up not being financially 
stable to enter university.

For further information on 
the program pick up one of 
their brochures or call Peter 
Clarke at 450-8914
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The University Scholarship 

of Canada was founded in 1965 
to assist families with financial 
planning for their children.

The USC is approved by the 
government as a tax shelter and 
is recognized by any post­
secondary institution anywhere 
in Canada. This includes 
community colleges, technical 
schools and universities.

In addition, families usually 
pay little or no income tax
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The results of the "Best 
Bloody Faculty" Award and the 
interresidence competition will 
not be released until next 
Friday. The unofficial num­
bers for resident donors are: 
Tibbits Hall - 55, Aitken - 51, 
Neill - 28, Lady Dunn - 26, 
MacLeod - 17, Bridges - 16, 
Harrison - 15, Vanier - 14, 
MacKenzie - 12, Harrington - 
12, Jones - 10, Neville - 8, 
Maggie Jean - 6, Holy Cross - 
2, and Lady Beaverbrook - 2. 
Congratulations to all!

Red Cross would like to 
extend thanks to Beaver Foods, 
the SUB, Baxter's Foods,

The Paper Post at UNB will Bill Traer (assistant manager). Humpty Dumpty, and the
Both were hired by the Student students and staff at UNB and
Union. STU. Thanks also goes out to

Flynn previously worked as all volunteers and of course the
donors. The clinic could not

you shoul 
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Paper Post
continued from page 1
costed them $22,000, along
with nearly $400 per week for provide approximately 15 part-

time positions for students.
Apparently they are the only Hiring of students and day to 

Student Union in Canada that day management of the Paper a secretary in the UNB Forestry
is providing this type of Post is the responsibility of Department and Traer is a

Sharon Flynn (manager) and former UNB student
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supervisors. The pc 
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have been a success without all 
of vou.____________ .computer lab.

ATTENTION 
BBA STUDENTS:

Have trouble getting the courses you wanted this year? 
Tired of getting stomped on at the 

Fall registration free-for-all?

Avoid the hassle.y
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Come to the:
Faculty of Administration Pre-registration 
March 26 - 30 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Small Computer Lab - 201A Singer Hall
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World Students in Arts, Mathematics, and 

Computer Science may pre-register 
for BBA courses on March 29 and 30th.
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